
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cedar 
Summer 1 

Journey to Space 
 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
As you can see from our half-term topic overview, we have lots of learning and fun activities 
planned for this half-term all based around our topic of ‘Journey to Space’. We have our own 
page on the school website (www.boundaryschool.co.uk) where will we post regular updates 
and share our learning. 
 
This half-term in Cedar, we will be continuing our range of different teaching approaches 
including 1:1 work, small group work, independent tasks and whole class sessions. 
 
We will continue to have two PE sessions per week on Mondays and Thursdays. Please ensure 
that your child has their school PE kit in school on these days. A reminder that our school PE 
kit is a white T-shirt, black shorts and black pumps. If your child wears tights, please ensure 
that they have a pair of socks with their PE kit.  
 
We are pleased to let you know that home-school diaries and home reading books can now be 
sent home. Diaries will be completed daily and sent home at the end of the day. There will be 
an opportunity for you to respond to these and are expected to be returned the following 
morning. Reading books will be sent out every Friday and will need to be returned on the 
following Friday for them to be replaced with a new book. 
 
As the weather is warming, we endeavor to spend more time outside every day this half-term. 
We will continue to provide a coat, over trousers and wellies as well as a hat and gloves for all 
pupils. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns at any time, please don’t hesitate to ask us at the 
beginning or end of the day or you can phone us via the school office. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
Miss C Tomlinson and Mr. M Cowell 

http://www.boundaryschool.co.uk/

